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Thank you Madam vice-President,

Greece warmly welcomes the Ethiopian delegation to the  UPR and commends Ethiopia for the progress achieved since the last UPR session[, and in particular within the last year]. We welcome the measures taken to lift restrictions on, as well as promote and protect, Human Rights and fundamental freedoms, such as the release of political prisoners, the initiation of a dialogue with civil society and opposition parties, as well as the opening of space for media and freedom of expression in general. We also welcome the increased representation of women in political life.

Greece would like to recommend that Ethiopia:

1. Advance towards the ratification of core International Human Rights Instruments;

2. Complete reviewing their legislation on anti-terrorism, as well as their Electoral and Media Laws, in order for them to be in line with international standards, 

3. Increase the capacity of the Ethiopian Human Rights Commission to monitor alleged human rights abuses and violations

Greece wishes to Ethiopia all success in the implementation of the recommendations they will receive today.

Thank you Madam Vice-president
